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- Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
MEETINGS 2

ND
& 4

TH
THURSDAYS’ 7:30 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT JULY-AUGUST 2015
Editor-in-Chief D.D. James R. Albert, PGK

GK DOMINICK SALA

Grand Knights Message:
I would like to start my first Grand Knight message with a tremendous thank you to PGK Neil

Derosa. For the past two years, Neil has demonstrated leadership and dedication and has been an
inspiration to me as well as all Knights in our council. Through the course of Neil’s reign he has done great
things for the community, the Parish and the Knights some of which include putting together many
fundraisers in which he earned funds to donate to the parish for the new flooring in Madonna Hall as well
as supporting and forming the sister council of the Columbiette’s which recently received an award for
being one of the councils that has the most new members join. Thank you, Neil! A special thank you to all
the other officers that are retiring from their duties. A great year was had. Additionally, thank you to all
the officers that have stepped up to the call and have taken on new or existing roles for the current
Columbian year.

The feast is almost here! Remember it is July 8
th

– July 12
th

. This is a big fundraiser for the church
and we need all hands on deck to help the feast be a successful event. Help is needed in many areas
including: the Casino, Security, as well as at the café and with food. Please help your brother knights that
are taking ownership of these. Casino (Ralph, Nick, and Dom) Security (Gene & Bill) Café and Food (Sal)

The 13th annual golf outing has been postponed as the weather did not cooperate. The golf
outing is the largest fundraiser for out parish. The new date will be Monday August 10

th.
Thank you to all

who will participate and help support the church. This year the money that is raised will be used for the
new bathroom that will be installed in the front of the Church.

On June 25th we had our annual meeting at the main event. We had 20 brothers come out.
Hopefully this event will continue to grow. Thanks everyone who came out.

On June 28th we had a light breakfast to honor Deacon John Burkart. Ordained in June of 1990,
Deacon John Burkart has baptized more than 1000 babies and presided over hundreds of weddings, wake
services, and burials. He has a Ph.D. in neuroendocrinology, and he has counseled people suffering from
depression, anxiety, and substance abuse problems,” Deacon John said as he explained how his education
and experience in the field has allowed him to minister to those struggling with mental illnesses. “I know
about neurological disorders; I can give good advice.” It was a great day of bagels, danish and donuts!
Thank you for all the brothers that came out and helped.

Here are a few dates to remember: Thursday July 2 we have our officers meeting. There will be
no meeting on the 9th. The next meeting will be Thursday July 23

rd
. The Annual picnic is on Sunday August

16. Everyone please come out and support your newly elected officers at the installation which is Saturday
August 29.

The next two years I will work hard to continue to support my brother knights as well as the

church and community. My intentions are to bring more brothers together. Whether it be by different

fundraisers or doing some different activities. We have 113 members in our order. It will be great if we can

get a bunch more of the brothers active. I know Neil has done an amazing job bringing members in now I

want to get them active. There are so many great organizations out there that we can help support. I

would like to focus on supporting St Jude. Being the youngest Grand Knight that we have had in our council

I think this would be a great charity to support. The mission of St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital is to

advance cures, and means of prevention, for pediatric catastrophic diseases through research and

treatment. Consistent with the vision of our founder Danny Thomas, no child is denied treatment based on

race, religion or a family's ability to pay. Families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel,

housing or food — because all a family should worry about is helping their child live. Treatments invented

at St. Jude have helped push the overall childhood cancer survival rate from 20% to more than 80% since it

opened more than 50 years ago. The budgeted daily operating cost of St. Jude is $2 million. Approximately

75% of the budgeted costs of St. Jude are covered by public contributions.

Fraternally, Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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New Haven CT

SUPREME
www.kofc.org

“STATE
COUNCIL
NEWS”

The Knights of Columbus set
a new all-time record last year for
charitable donations and service
hours with $173,550,680 in donations
and more than 71.5 million hours of
service. The number of service hours
contributed by members rose in 2014
by more than a million hours over
the 2013 total, with each member
donating nearly a full workweek on
average.

The call for Knights of Columbus
to practice a charity that
evangelizes was the message that
Supreme Knight Carl Anderson
and Supreme Chaplain Archbishop
William Lori brought to state
deputies and state deputy-elects
through their addresses to the
2015 Organizational Meeting of
State Deputies.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

The
Officers of the
Nassau Chapter

President Michael Galgano
VP Ted Newkirk

Secretary Tony Ippolito
Treasurer Jim Albert

ELECTIONS

July 2nd St. Pius X Council Officers Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
July 4th Happy Birthday America the Beautiful
July 9th NO COUNCIL MEETING (SUMMER SCHEDULE)
July 10th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING LADY OF THE ISLAND COUNCIL 8:PM
July 8th-12th St Pius X Church FEAST
July 23rd St. Pius X Council Business Meeting 7:30PM Rm#1
July 25th & 26th C & B Sale After All Church Masses
August 6th St. Pius X Council Officers Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
August 10th ST. PIUS X CHURCH GOLF OUTING/DINNER
August 13th NO COUNCIL MEETING (SUMMER SCHEDULE)
August 16th Family Picnic “Plainview-Old Bethpage Park)
August 21st NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING POWELL COUNCIL UNIONDALE 8:PM
August 27th St. Pius X Council Business Meeting 7:30PM Rm#1

Wow !
you guys
are busy

“Champ” Poolside !
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PART #12 In A Series

1941: When the U.S. enters World War II, the Order’s outreach to soldiers is conducted via the National
Catholic Community Service organization. The NCCS models many of its programs on the Order’s
successful WWI efforts.

1944: The Order creates a $1 million trust fund for the education of children of members who lost their lives
in or as a result of World War II. This evolves into the current scholarship fund for use at Catholic colleges
and universities in the United States and Canada.

1945: John E. Swift is elected supreme knight. Among his first initiatives is to authorize funding for full-
page advertisements in 12 major U.S. newspapers and five Canadian papers highlighting the dangers of
communism. The ad offers a free copy of Msgr. Fulton J. Sheen’s pamphlet, “Communism, the Opium of the
People.”

1946: The Order launches its Crusade for the Preservation and Promotion of American Ideals. Educational
pamphlets on communism and the dangers of secularism are published and distributed. By August 1948,
there are more than 1,300 K of C discussion groups.

1947: Several hundred radio stations broadcast K of C-sponsored programs with the titles “Safeguards of
America” and “Foundations of Our American Ideals.”
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OFFICERS
Columbian Year

2015-2016
Not All Men Can Lead

Not All Men That Can Lead
Choose To Lead

But Those Men That Can Lead And Do
Are BLESSED !

GK Dominick Sala

DGK Neil DeRosa

Chancellor

Ralph Plaisance

Financial Secretary

Anthony Corrente

Advocate

Jim Albert

Inside Guard

Arnold Bendig

Outside Guard

Robert Masi

Outside Guard

Victor Orlando

3yr. Trustee

Bob Jurik

2yr. Trustee

Ken Krogman

1yr. Trustee

Tony Pierno

Warden

Bill Bullwinkel

Rec. Sec.

Charlie Josten

Treasurer

P. SaSaglimbene

Lecturer

G. Robinson

Chaplain

Fr. Chux Okochi
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KNIGHTS IN NEED

Sal Mascolo, PGK (2),
Larry Herbst, Christian Komonodora,
Walter Priestly, Mario Saraceno, John
Heilig,Artie Venezia, Ray Ludwig
Donald B. Dickinson, Ed Coyne

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Warden Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

The “Field Agent” for St.
Pius X Council #10332
is:

Jose
Maldonado
516-765-0532

St. Pius X Council had achieved its Insurance quota
for “Star Council” for the Columbian year 2014-15

Next
Nassau Conference

Meeting is:

November 30th
at:

St. Mary’s / Maris Stella
Council #222 in

Lynbrook, NY

William McCaffrey July 5, 1990
Frank Langilotti August 1, 1996
Joseph McNamara July 18, 1991
Rocco Marino August 7, 1997
Philip Nolan August 9, 2002
Victor P. Zoda July2, 2012
Daniel W. Barber August 12, 2012
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The Golf Outing was
not Cancelled it was

Postponed

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Kal Toth 7/28, Frances Manziello 8/20, Mary Lou Mascolo
8/10, Audrey Coyne , Joseph Panacciulli 8/9, Addie Motta
7/7, D.D. Jim Albert 8/19

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Jane and Joe Kosiba 7/25/59 (56th),
Michael and Eleanor Pastier 8/30/58 (57th),
Jim and Maryanne Brennan 8-17-69 (46th)

District Deputy

Jim Albert

Accepted a Check for
$400.00 from Joseph Barry
Council’s Grand Knight Tom
Gill for the Ultrasound-
Initiative on June 16th, 2015
at the Joseph Barry Council’s

“Awards Night”
Jim also received gifts and a
certificate of appreciation
for 3years as their D.D.

Right to Life
Children Lost since 1973

50,000,000 As reported by:
Center for Disease Control. GK TOM GILL DD JIM ALBERT FR. JIM STACHACZ

Don’t put off asking that fellow Parishioner, friend, neighbor, or workplace associate
another day! If they are a male 18 years of age or older and a Practical Catholic they
are eligible to join the already 1,800,000 Knights of Columbus. If you need an
application form just ask me and I’ll send one out. Membership Director Jim Albert, PGK
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Our Church needs all
Council Members and their
Families to help out! Call and
Volunteer! We need your help!

If you can’t volunteer come
down and support a most
important “Church Fundraiser”

for

St. Pius X Church!

Wednesday July 8th
to Sunday July 12th

Please contact
Committee Chairmen:
GK Dominick Sala (516)-933-7824
or dxkds@yahoo.com

Neil DeRosa at: 516-433-7634 or
nderosa@syf.com

“I’ve got a
plain -view of

Plainview”
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Next
Nassau Conference

Meeting is:

November 30th
at:

St. Mary’s / Maris Stella
Council #222 in

Lynbrook, NY

Not thinking of herself
Mary Esposito in the hospital and
mending from a recent ailment
reminded the “Pius Knights” to
mention Dolly in our newsletter.

St. Pius X Council #10332
mourns the passing of Teresa
“Dolly” Catania. Please remember
a friend and
supporter of
the “Pius
Knights” in
your prayers.

Wife to
Brother Knight

Anthony
Catania

On Friday June
19th at Fr. Daly
Council Jim Albert,
PGK, FDD was
elected to the
position of Treasurer

to the
Nassau Chapter.

Jim Albert, PGK, FDD

Nassau Chapter Treasurer
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